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Im writing to strongly oppose this

Building more apartments or residential buildings in a plaza neighborhood that already
struggles with congestion and infrastructure limitations is utterly irresponsible. This type of
overdevelopment disregards the quality of life for current residents and undermines the
community’s fundamental needs. Forcing even more traffic onto narrow, one-lane streets,
especially when this involves removing crucial community assets like soccer fields and
daycare playgrounds, shows a complete lack of consideration for both safety and practicality.

The removal of essential recreational and childcare spaces directly harms families, depriving
children of necessary play areas and putting added strain on already overburdened services.
It’s not just about congestion—it’s about erasing spaces that foster community, physical
activity, and support for working parents. Pushing through additional housing without
expanding infrastructure, improving traffic flow, or maintaining green spaces will only create
chaos, making the neighborhood a place where families and long-term residents cannot thrive.

This 1s not development; it’s reckless urban planning that prioritizes short-term gains for
developers over the well-being of the community.





